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DeFelice Jessica

From: Mary Buzzell <mbuzzell@trilliumfamily.org>

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 11:32 AM

To: HHC Exhibits

Subject: HB 2304

To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing in support of HB 2304. I support this bill as written.  
 
Take care, 
 
Mary Buzzell 
Family Partnership Coordinator 

Trillium Family Services 

4455 NE Highway 20 

Corvallis, OR  97330 

(541) 750-1134 Desk  
mbuzzell@TrilliumFamily.org 
 

 

         

Trillium Family Services, a community benefit organization, is Oregon’s leader in providing mental and behavioral healthcare for children and 

families. 

 


